Mesquite Branch AAUW
The Mesquite Branch was organized in 1950.  A fiftieth-year 

celebration was held on April 2, 2001, at the Mesquite Arts Center.  One of the members, Mary Alice Wittrig's violin students performed and presented background music for the celebration.

    About the past five years, the Mesquite Branch has joined with the 

Dallas Branch to present Expanding Your Horizons for middle school girls at the University of Texas at Dallas.  This is an event that our small group can participate in and feel a part of, whereas we would never be able to hold such an event by ourselves.

    Our branch is honored to have four men as members.  One of the 

served as president for a two-year term.  All of their wives are members, but we encourage any men who are eligible for AAUW membership to join.

    We meet the second Monday of each month at 4:30 PM for most of our 

meetings at the Mesquite Social Service Building in Mesquite.  We 

encourage our members to bring food items and any other needed items to our meetings to give to Mesquite Social Service.  Food items are especially encouraged at the November meeting and books for children at the December meeting.  Mesquite Social Service gives these to over three hundred families each of these two months.  Several of our members have served as Volunteers to the Mesquite Social Service 

through the years.

               By:  Lenner Ann McCurdy, Mesquite Branch

